

City of Leavenworth

700 Highway 2 / Post Office Box 287 Leavenworth, Washington 98826 (509) 548-5275 / Fax: (509) 548-6429 Web: www.cityofleavenworth.com City Council
Cheryl K. Farivar - Mayor
Elmer Larsen
Carolyn Wilson - Mayor Pro Tem
Gretchen Wearne
Mia Bretz
Margaret Neighbors
Richard Brinkman
Sharon Waters
Joel Walinski - City Administrator

Public Notice

Water Use Efficiency Goal Forum

The City of Leavenworth has submitted the 2017 Draft Water System Plan (WSP) to Washington State Department of Health for review. In accordance with the requirements of WAC 246-290-830(4) the City is holding a public forum to provide opportunity for consumers and the public to participate and comment on the water use efficiency (WUE) goal. A description of the proposed WUE goal and measures proposed to achieve the WUE goal may be found in Section 8.5 of the Draft WSP. A copy of the WSP may be found at City Hall for those who wish to review the WSP and WUE goals prior to the meeting or from our website at http://cityofleavenworth.com/city-government/public-works/water/.

Date, time and location details:

Date: September 26, 2017

Time: 6:45 PM

Location: City Hall Council Chambers

700 US-2

Leavenworth, WA 98826